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South Australian News.

The Christmas and New Year break is over and the Commando Association starts their monthly luncheons on February 5th at the West Lakes Hotel. Bert & Sylvia Bache, Kel & Ruby Carthew are the only 2/2nd members who attend with the exception when Ian Ronald is in S.A. he and his wife attend. The company of all members who attend is refreshing. Men and their wives from 2/10 also attend.

Mr & Mrs Alan Hollow have moved residence from Matheson Ave, Findon. Fortunately they still have the same phone number.

Bob Williamson is going okay, matter of fact doing very well.

He represents the Commando Association on the Dauls Road Repatriation Hospital on the Volunteers and their problems Association.

The Safari appears to be a goer in November. I am not sure if we can get over to the West but I am sure that it would be a worthwhile trip to all the members and the West. I hear so much about Perth from people who have visited. They say it is a very clean city so we will see. It was a pleasure to read the news of Tom Nisbet. He was our platoon leader in New Guinea. He seems to be going okay.

Reading the birthday list it shows our section leader Jack Fox has hit the 90 year, through the Courier Jack, congratulations.

I don’t see many 2/2nd fellows over here but most all doing okay considering the age of most.

Last Tuesday I watched the Alan Border medal presentations I was very pleased to see Adam Gilchrist received two awards including the medal, a very worthy recipient. I consider him an outstanding player as he has the hardest position in a cricket field, also an outstanding batsman.

I visited my eye specialist recently and he said that I have glaucoma also a cataract in the right eye. I have drops for the glaucoma, which I have to use every night.

Hope you are all well.

Regards, Kel Carthew. 
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